
Monday, November 29, 2021                                                                   Special Meeting 

7:00 p.m.                    Lake View Municipal Building 

 

The Lake View City Council met in special session on Monday, November 29, 2021 at 

the Lake View Fire Station.  This was a joint meeting with the Trustees from Clinton, 

Coon Valley, Viola and Wall Lake townships to discuss Fire Department finances and 

consider the Department’s FY 2022-23 budget request. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor John Westergaard at 7:00 p.m.  Roll call was 

taken:  Present: Councilors Tami Moeller, Terry Reis, Ken Steinkamp, Vickie Toms, and 

Dave Woltman.   

 

Also present were: Council-elect Dale Boeckman and Council-elect Mike Frank. 

From the Lake View Fire Department: Chief Jim Garrels, Dennis Cooley, Tami Auen, 

Bill Leners, John Meredith, and Rick Nelson.  From Clinton Township: Dick LaGrange; 

From Coon Valley Township: Laverne Arndt; and from Wall Lake Township: Derek 

Rohde. 

 

Fire Department Finances 

The City Clerk/Administrator led a discussion of fire department revenues and 

expenditures for the past several years and presented the department's budget request for 

FY 2022-23 of $ 69,500.  Also discussed was the formula to allocate the department’s 

costs to the City and each Township.   

 

Fire Chief, Jim Garrels, discussed the capital needs of the department and highlighted the 

need to replace the equipment bus. 

 

Annual Urban Renewal Report, Fiscal Year 2020-21. 

Motion by Woltman, second by Moeller, to approve the Annual Urban Renewal Report, 

for Fiscal Year 2020-21.  Roll call vote:  All ayes.  Motion carried.  

 

 

Motion by Woltman, second by Reis, to adjourn.  On vote:  all ayes.  Motion carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 

 

 

 

____________________________________      _________________________________ 

John Westergaard, Mayor         Scott Peterson, City Clerk/Administrator 

 

 


